Zandile Hullex

From: Don Nott <27826534534@vodamail.co.za>
Sent: 26 October 2018 04:10 PM

To: Zandile Hulley

Subject: Special Appropriations Bill

No further money should be spent on Government-owned airlines. They should be privatised. There is no
possible justification for government to maintain subsidised airlines when privately owned airlines run
competitively at no cost to the state, indeed they contribute to the state's revenue in taxes on profit.

D W Nott



